
April 5, 2019

Neighbors -	 	 	 


We are quickly reaching the end of our paint 
selection window.  That said we are currently 
at a 98.5% participation and are confident we 
will reach 100% prior to the April 8th, midnight EST deadline.


The colors selected by everyone so far are widely varied through 
the neighborhood so we are excited to see the fresh new look 
when the project is complete!


As you are aware the lottery drawing for the final color 
assignment will take place Wednesday, April 10th at 4:00 in the 
Lakes Room at the Fitness center.  If you are interested in 
attending please come, but as you know attendance is not 
necessary since you have made your 3 color choices and are 
guaranteed receipt of one of those selections.


After a review of numbers of each scheme selected as a first or 
second choice by owners the Paint Aesthetics Committee 
selected schemes 6A, 7A and 8B to be used as default colors. 
The default color selected will be based on the colors of 
surrounding homes and staying within Pelican Sounds ARC 
guidelines which require no two adjacent homes to be painted 
the same color.  The default color selections will ONLY be used if 
residents fail to turn in a color selection sheet.


Thanks to all of you for your patience and participation is the 
paint selection process.  Our goal was to meet the mission given 
to us by the Board of Directors in January  -  develop a color 
palette for Gleneagles that is current, harmonious throughout 
Gleneagles, and compatible with the Pelican Sound community 
in general.  We are confident that we have meet or exceeded 
these directions.




April 5, 2019

Bests regards,

The Paint Aesthetics Committee


